
APRIL 16, 2025, PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 

Spent the month of April reviewing and responding to various email messages and reviewing 

information from Illinois Municipal League (IML), updates from the State of Illinois, and 

updates from NorthCOG/Region 1 Planning.    

 

Discussion with trustees/employees various times during the month of April. 

 

April 2, 2025 – Attended and led Village Board meeting. There was no C.O.W. meeting 

 

April 15, 2025 – Attended and participated in Winnebago County PSAP (Public Safety 

Answering Point) 911 board meeting. 

 

April 15, 2025 – Attended press conference for the purpose of restoring powers to Winnebago 

County Board Chairman. 

 

April 16, 2025 – Attended and led Village Board meeting. There was no C.O.W. meeting 

 

April 24, 2025 – Met with Shannon Dewitt regarding his interest in annexing property into the 

village.  Meeting included Village Administrator Joey Dienberg and Public Works Director Chad 

Insko 

 

 

 

 

 

 


